Public Notice | Request for Proposals | One-Stop Operator for Baltimore City’s American Job Centers
The Mayor’s Office of Employment Development (MOED), on behalf of the Baltimore Workforce Development Board (Board), is seeking responses to a Request for Proposals for a One-Stop Operator for Baltimore City’s two American Job Centers. The One-Stop Operator will coordinate the service delivery of required one-stop partners and service providers of core program partners and other required partners working with both comprehensive American Job Centers.
The RFP was released on February 29, 2024 and can be viewed on the Board’s website (www.baltoworkforce.com) or MOED’s website (www.moed.baltimorecity.gov).  All correspondence, including a request to receive the RFP directly, should be directed to moedrfp@baltimorecity.gov. Bidders may also submit a Letter of Intent to the same email address by March 11, 2024. The Letter of Intent is not mandatory but is suggested to ensure that communication regarding questions and answers is provided. All proposals must be received electronically by April 12, 2024. 

